
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Z. D. Barton Cottle 

Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Ms. Barton Cottle, 

I' 

May 7, 1981 

Enclosed you will find a cheque in the amount of $31.11 which 
represents the net wages I have been authorized to reimburse 
you as a result of · the labour dispute on February 23, 1981. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at the Union Office. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. -Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 




